
REQUIRED SINGLET DEPOSIT 
 

 

Due to the long history of singlets NOT being returned to the club at the 

end of the season, we have unfortunately been forced to require a $75 

REFUNDABLE deposit in the beginning of the season to cover such losses.  

Singlets are the team “uniform” for matches.  That is the only time your child 

will need to wear their singlet.  We will be distributing singlets around the 2nd 

to 3rd week of practice, before the matches begin.  Your child will not be 

issued a singlet unless we have your deposit check.  No exceptions will be 

made. 

 

Please write a check in the amount of $75 to BYWC and post-date it to 

April 1, 2014.  We will return your check to you at the end of the season 

when you return your singlet.  If singlets are not returned when due, your 

check will be deposited to cover the cost of buying a new one for next 

year’s team. 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation with this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 


